
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Wednesday, September 21, 2022 11:19 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20210015 
The Unwarranted Monetary Penalizing Factor 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: charley7722@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 11:07 AM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Cc: Office of Commissioner Passidomo; eric.silagy@fpl.com; Ellen Plendl; Shonna McCray; 

rebecca.talton@fpl.com; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; 
farmer.gary@flsenate.gov; fl23response@mail.house.gov; 
evan.jenne@myfloridahouse.gov; ebony.pardo@mail.house.gov; 
investigate@local10.com; helpmehoward@wsvn.com; nperez@local10.com; 
newsdesk@local10.com; denis.mcdonough@va.gov; carolyn.soucy@va.gov; 
judy_paul@davie-fl.gov; jlevy@hollywoodfl.org

Subject: The Unwarranted Monetary Penalizing Factor ?
Attachments: Honorable Governor Ron Desantis                      September 19.docx

FPSC  Commissioners       FPL Chairman Eric Silagy 
 
Good Day ! 
 
FPSC Docket No.  20210015       FPL Account No.  26582 57510 
 
Note :  Attached Letter Request. 
 
Ref: The Unwarranted Minimum Rate Increase By FPL Towards Senior Citizen Veterans. 
 
As promised, my attached  letter request has been forwarded to Florida Governor Ron DeSantis. 
 
In the interim I sincerely hope that the Governor will order a thorough investigation In order to 
 
honestly determine as to why the FPSC granted their approval to the minimum rate  
 
increase that directly penalizes individuals such as myself for no good cause. 
 
The FPSC made a honest mistake when they irresponsibly approved of the request by FPL. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Michael J. Walsh 
 
Senior Citizen  (  82 Years Young ) 
 
US Navy Veteran  1957-1963  ADR2 
 
Hollywood, Fl. 



Honorable Governor Ron Desantis 
The Capitol- 400 S. Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Fl. 32399- 0001 
FPSC Docket No. 20210015 <<<< 
FPL Account No. 26582 57510 <<<< 

September 19, 2022 

Ref: The FPSC & FPL Questionable Rate Increase Agreement? 
Dear Governor Desantis, 
I am writing to request your direct assistance as FPL has recently been 
granted permission by the FPSC to monetarily penalize me for my lower 
monthly KWH usage, when in essence I should have been commended 
by FPL for the sacrifice that I have made towards lowering my electrical 
usage. I have been a loyal customer of FPL since the year 1976, and I 
have always paid my electrical bill on time. 
In the interim I still cannot fathom as to how the FPSC could have 
approved of such a request that inappropriately penalizes individuals 
such as myself for no good cause. I am a Senior Citizen Veteran, and 
reside in a single household. 
I have politely asked FPL to request that the approval be amended in 
order to exempt individuals such as myself to no avail as FPL has failed 
to acknowledge same? 
I am requesting that your office order a thorough investigation in order 
to ascertain as why the FPSC has failed to take into consideration as to 
how it would monetarily affect individuals such as myself. 
Thank You Governor. 
Respectfully, 
Michael J. Walsh US Navy Veteran 1957-1963 -ADR2 
6601 Evans Street 
Hollywood, Fl. 33024 
954-966-0466 
CC: Veterans Administration- FPL Chairman Eric Silagy 
FPSC- Commissioners (5) 




